Tuesday — July 31, 2001

West Asheville Community Center
970 Haywood Road

7:00 p.m. - Community Meeting

Present: Mayor Leni Sitnick, Presiding; Vice-Mayor M. Charles Cloninger; Councilwoman Terry Bellamy;
Councilwoman Barbara Field; Councilman Edward C. Hay Jr.; Councilman Brian L. Peterson; and
Councilman Charles R. Worley; Assistant City Attorney Martha McGlohon; City Manager James L.
Westbrook Jr.; and Deputy City Clerk Phyllis Corns

The following topics were raised by residents and addressed by City Council and City staff: animal control
ordinance not being enforced; more resources needed at West Asheville Resource Center; is Sonny’s
Towing Service in compliance; make sure redevelopment in West Asheville reflects the diversity of West
Asheville; drag racing and cruising on Patton Avenue; need for shuttle bus every hour to downtown and back
to West Asheville Friday and Saturday nights to Midnight for the youth; support of facade loan program,
underground utilities and streetscaping; request for trash containers at street corners in neighborhoods;
suggestion that businesses adopt a City-placed neighborhood trash container and then reward
neighborhoods every quarter on who collected the most trash; and if there are plans to move West Asheville
Resource Center and Fire Station from Haywood Road.

Mayor Sitnick adjourned the meeting at 8:15 p.m.
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